
 

                                                                                                                                                 

Date: 08.12.2023 

 

 

WORLD ARABIC LANGUAGE DAY 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

We are glad to inform you that the Department of Arabic, University of Gour Banga is going 

to organize a programme to commemorate the UNESCO-recognized “World Arabic 

Language Day”, scheduled to be held on 18.12.2023 at 11:00 a.m. in the Najeeb Mahfuz Hall, 

Department of Arabic, UGB. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Professor Rajat Kishore Dey has given 

his kind consent to inaugurate the programme. 

Indeed, we will be very much honored if you grace the occasion with your august presence. 

 

Thanking you 

 

(Dr. Md. Najmul Haque) 

Head, 

Department of Arabic,  

UGB, Malda  
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